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Just a short introduction this month so space can be turned over to our Autumn BBQ photos.
In case you haven't had the e-mail from the BMFA, the latest infomation on the Drone
Registration and Education Scheme (DRES) is .... there's no new information! The Scheme is
unlikely to be introduced before the middle of the month and the BMFA is encouraging members to
hold off from registering until they can issue more guidance. I think I can just about manage that!
To help promote model flying generally, the BMFA are holding a PR & Promotional Skills Workshop
at Buckminster on Saturday 2nd November. We've no-one going at the moment, so if anyone
wishes to attend, please do. Details are on the BMFA's Facebook page.

A good attendance for our Autumn BBQ.

Thanks to Eddie and Steve for being BBQ Kings.

After a suitable pilot refuelling, the Gremlin

Combat got underway.



Upcoming Events

Newsletter Contact Details

David English

E-mail:
newsed.bstrmrs@outlook.com

November 2019

Sat 2nd

Buckminster. BMFA PR &

Promtional Ski l ls Workshop.

Detai ls on BMFA Facebook page.

Wed 6th

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l

Sat 6th

BMFA AGM. Daventry. 1 :30pm

Detai ls on BMFA website.

October 2019

Wed 2nd

Meeting at the Wishing Wel l .

Sun 20th

Buckminster Autumn Swapmeet.

Sun 27th

Sleaford Indoor Flying. 2pm, £5.

Northgate Sports Hal l , Carre's

Grammar School , NG34 7DD.

sleaford indoorflying@gmai l .com.

Malcolm's Gremlin,

rebuilt and ready for

the next sortie.

Apparently it took £1,

a prop, a bit of drain

pipe and a whole

afternoon to fix!

The sky got crowded and there were, of course,

casulties.

Thanks to all those involved in making the
event happen. The auction raised £294
for Club funds and the donations for the
food raised £105. Eddie declined any
recompense for buying the food and we
thank him for his generosity.




